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Dear Parents/ Carers of Year 6 children,
We are introducing a new system for providing online home learning called ‘Google Classroom’. This will be used for daily home learning tasks if any children are self-isolating at home due to COVID-19.  At the moment, Y6 are the only year group who have work on this platform as they are currently self-isolating but this will be rolled out across school soon.
To access the online classroom, you will need to follow these steps –

1. Go to classroom.google.com on the internet or download the Google Classroom app on a tablet or smartphone. You may also want to download the Google Docs app as this will be used for completing some of the work set by the teacher. 
2. Sign in with the username on the card which was sent home last week. Please ensure that you include @stanleyrd.uk at the end of the username to login (e.g. 20SOHAILT@stanleyrd.uk). The card also contains the password you will need. If you do not have this username card for any reason or cannot login please email the teachers at Y6homelearning@stanleyrd.uk and they will get back to you. If you have problems signing in, you must ensure you are signed out of all other google accounts.
3. Click on the relevant classroom for your child.
4. Click the ‘Classwork’ tab to access the daily home learning lessons. You can also view messages from the teacher on the Stream tab.
It is important that, if your child is off school, you help them to access this page every day to complete the home learning for that day.  Each day new work will be published for children at 9am. Children can then complete their work online and ‘HAND IN’ the completed tasks which teachers will check. We expect all pupils who are self-isolating to complete work on a daily basis. If children do not complete the home learning then we will be in contact with parents to support you to ensure this work is done.  It is extremely important that the disruption to your child’s education is minimised and that work is completed at home as it would be done in school.
The children have been shown how to use Google Classroom in school so should be familiar with how to find their home learning and submit completed tasks. If you have any difficulties then please email the teachers using the following email: Y6homelearning@stanleyrd.uk
If you do not have access to the internet at home then please let us know by ringing 0161 770 8383.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Percival

